
Newsletter Friday 14th May 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,  

I’m not sure the weather knows what it is 

doing; we seem to be having weather from 

every season in a day at the moment! Please 

can you make sure that your child comes to 

school with a coat as we do try to get out in all 

weathers! Names in uniform would also be 

very helpful because if and when the weather 

does get a bit better we need to be able to 

return discarded clothing to its rightful owner.  

Safeguarding 
If children have appointments during the 
school day or need to be collected early, 
please can parents inform the school office, 
and we will let the class teacher know. 
Messages can be left on the school answer 
machine or an email can be sent. If messages 
are sent through class dojo it does not always 
get passed to the office and we need to 
ensure our registers are up to date at all times 
as part of our safeguarding procedures. Thank 
you for your co-operation with this. 
 
Pedestrian Entrance 
Please can all parents ensure that they use 
the pedestrian entrances to walk on to the 
school site. Please DO NOT walk through the 
main car park gates as there are lot of cars, 
buses and taxis at the beginning and end of 
the school day. Thank you for you support to 
ensure that ALL children are safe on our 
school site. 
 
Nursery 

The Nursery children have been planting 
potatoes, carrots, lettuce, beans and 
peas.  They are watering them every day 
and were very excited to see that the 
potatoes have begun to grow this week! 
 

 
 
Reception 

As part of their learning about people who 

help us, the children in reception had a visit 

from PCSO Zoe 

Armstrong on 

Tuesday. They 

found out about 

stranger danger and 

the importance of 

never going with someone we don’t know. 

The children had thought of some excellent 

questions to ask and found out about how 

fast the cars go, how the police catch bad 

people and what Zoe’s favourite food is! Last 

week the children were visited by Mrs Fort 

from the school office and found out what her 

favourite colour pen is and what her 

computer is like. The children have a visit 

from the fire brigade and the dentist coming 

very soon. 

 

Year 6 

As part of their DT unit, Year 6 have been 

learning about how to make programmable 

alarm systems for vehicles. We have had great 

fun learning about how different switches 

work and how to use light sensors with the 

microcomputer Crumble to turn our 

headlights on when it gets dark.  
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Dates for your diary: 

Wed 26th May – Class photos 

Friday 28th May - Break up for half term   

Mon 7th June - Children return to school  

Wed 16th June – Y5 Carlton Lodge 

Thurs 17th June – Y4 Carlton Lodge 

Mon 21st June – Y6 Bikeability 

 


